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Post 16 Info Evening                    Thursday 10 November 

KS4 Parents’ Evening Thursday 17 November 

Occasional Day Friday 25 November 

The Broken Road by B.R. Collins 

Rufus is an apprentice in his father's goldsmith 

workshop in Cologne, Germany. One day he 

hears a boy, Nick, preach in the city centre. 

Nick's message and words are mesmerising and 

Rufus is spellbound. He is overcome with the 

desire to follow the flawed yet charismatic young 

Crusade leader on his journey to the Holy 

Land. And Rufus is not alone. Many children 

are captivated just as Rufus is, and leave their 

homes and families having fallen under Nick's 

spell. But what begins as a journey of innocence 

turns, terribly, into a journey of sorrow and despair... 

Disneyland Paris Trip Disneyland Paris Trip Disneyland Paris Trip    

14-17 July 2017 

This trip is now open                           
to Year 8 students! 
(Letters have been sent home) 

Next Week is: Jade 

 
As two students of Adeyfield School we have 
been given the opportunity to run Jump Rope 
For Heart in aid of the British Heart Foundation. 
We delivered an assembly to all year groups 
and have been promoting the fundraiser to raise 
awareness of the severity of cardiovascular 
fitness.  

 

The reason we feel so passionate about the work that the British Heart 
Foundation does is because we have a few teachers that have suffered 
when it comes to heart health. To know people personally who benefit 
from the work that they do makes their work a lot more special as it affects 
our school family. The majority of us are lucky enough to be born with a 
healthy beating heart. However, 1 in every 180 babies suffer from a heart 
defect and in the UK.  Somebody dies of a heart attack every seven 
minutes. As well as this, 3 in 20 of us will suffer from heart disease at 
some point in our lives. To know that the work the BHF does could one 
day save one of my friends or family members’ lives really makes the 
work they do even more special. 
 

We started delivering our lessons on 11 July. In order to encourage the 
students, we invited a bunch of teachers to take part in a Teachers 
Sponsored Skip. Participants included our Headteacher as well as other 
teaching staff and even the receptionists came down to support. Thank 
you to everyone who has taken part in this incredible event, both staff and 
students. We managed to raise £167. It's so overwhelming to see our 
whole school family work together to try and create an impact on other 
people's lives. A massive thank you to Miss Hulatt for entrusting us with 
the responsibility of leading such an inspiring event. It's been an amazing 
week and we hope 
that the money we 
have raised can help 
change lives for the 
better. 
 
Amy & Cameron 
(Year 10) 
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